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Oregon House Bill 3074 stands as an unwelcome intrusion into the lives of 

Oregonians, threatening to erode personal freedoms with heavy-handed government 

oversight. Introduced in the 2025 Regular Session, this bill hints at a troubling trend 

of expanding state control where it’s neither needed nor wanted. Rather than 

fostering innovation or addressing real challenges—like skyrocketing housing costs 

or crumbling roads—it risks saddling residents with more rules and red tape. 

Oregonians thrive when their independence is respected, not when lawmakers pile 

on regulations that may serve little practical purpose. The legislature should rethink 

this approach and prioritize policies that empower people, not constrain them. 

 

 


